
GREAT MEADOWS REGIONAL  

SCHOOL DISTRICT PTO AGENDA* 

 
October 12, 2011 

 
 

I.   Welcome all parents, teachers and administrators 

  

 

II.  GMRSD PTO Officer Changes:  

 

  Aimee Pfeiffer & Jamie Cicerelle have been Acting Presidents, as well as performing the 

Secretary’s duties. 

 

 PTO Officers needed:  Secretary 

 

III.  Review of Last Meeting’s Minutes & Treasurer’s Report 

 

 A.  Minutes from the September 14, 2011 meeting 

 B.  September Treasurer’s Report 

 

  

IV.  Teacher/Staff Grants 

 

 

V.  Procedure for PTO Communications/Volunteers - gmrsdpto@gmail.com 

 Reminder – get on the PTO email list!!   

 
 

VI.  Committee Positions Open 

 

 A.  Parent Advisory Council (PAC) 

 B.  Sugar Plum (Holiday Shoppe) – Liberty 

 C.  Hospitality – Liberty  

 D.  Tricky Tray   

 

 

VII. Events started/completed since last meeting 

 

 A.  Back to School Nights - These events were very successful.  Many parents were in 

attendance.   A special thanks to all parents and teachers who donated food.  Also, a warm thank 

you to Harriet Kerwin and Lori Prymak/Kris Freda who set up table displays at the BTS nights, 

for your time and energy promoting PTO fundraisers. 

 

 B.  Liberty & Central (combined) Student Directory – will be printed this week.  

 

 C.  Directory Cover Art Contest – the winners were: Caroline Miller (2Wo) – front cover 

& Julia Dona (5D) – back cover.  Congratulations! 
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 D.  BoxTops Contest – Congratulations are extended to Nicholas Puma (2C), the winner 

of our Central Box Tops Summer Bucks collection drive contest; and to Sara Pietrewicz (3B), the 

winner of the Liberty Box Tops Summer Bucks collection drive contest!  They each win a $10 

Shoprite gift card.  Also, congratulations to Cheryl Yanoff and Christopher Grove, winners of the 

Back to School Night Product Basket Raffles.   
 

 E.  Sale of Entertainment/Kids Stuff Books wrapped up at the end of September.  

   

 F.  Custodian Appreciation Day went well & was enjoyed by all.  Thank you to Donna 

Politowicz & Corey Cubbage for a great job organizing C.A.D.! 

 

 G.  Halloween Costume Fundraiser is in the works.  Please contact Gloria Leggio with 

any questions.   

 

 H.  Fall Fundraiser – order books went out first week of October.  Orders are due by 

10/28/11.  Please contact Lori Prymak with any questions. 

 
 

VIII. Current/Upcoming Events 

 

 A.  Trunk or Treat – October 29
th
 5:30-7:30 pm @ Central School parking lot (rain date 

October 30
th
). 

  

 B.  Spirit Wear – Order forms will be going out within the next week.  Orders are due by 

November 14, 2011 and items should arrive by December 7, 2011. 

  

 E.  Scholastic Book Fairs - Central (week of Nov. 7
th
) & Liberty (week of Nov. 28

th
)   

  

 F.  Grocery Certificates - Ongoing throughout the school year – available Shoprite, Weis 

& Kohl’s cards.    

  

 G.  Market Day – Ongoing throughout the school year.      

 

 

IX.  Open Discussion 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our next meeting is November 9, 2011 from 7:00 – 9:00 p.m. at the GMMS 

Café with free babysitting. 
 

 

*Agenda subject to change up until meeting time. 


